
Parents, 
  
  
  
I would like to remind you that our Art and Music Shows are tonight.  Doors for the Art show 
open at 5:30.  All 3rd grade students must be here by 5:50 for their performance.  
  
Every Kolling student will have a piece of artwork on display in a professional frame in the café.  
Parents have the option to purchase their child’s framed artwork for $25.  Cash or checks will be 
accepted – no credit cards.  Proceeds from this fund raiser will go back into the art and music 
program for our school.  If parents do not want to purchase the professionally framed work, your 
child’s artwork will still be returned to you later in the year without the frame. 
  
  
  
At 6:30, there will be a music performance from Kolling 3rd grade students in the gym.  Parents 
will have a chance to view/purchase artwork again after the music performance until 7:30.  A 
flyer is also attached here with information.  
  
  
  
I would also like to remind everyone that last week was the final week of tutoring for the school 
year. 
  
  
  
  
  
Sincerely, 
  
Mrs. Cruz 
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